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Friday 16th February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: SPRING TERM 

Many thanks for your support, as always, this half term.  We have had a busy start to 2024 with 

some very successful trips including the Choir’s performance at the AO Arena as part of Young 

Voices; and our Year 6 residential to Barnstondale.  The impeccable behaviour and manners of 

our Year 6 pupils was commented on by several members of staff at the centre and we are very 

proud of their achievements.  Parents and carers of pupils in Years 4, 5 and 6 are invited into 

school on Wednesday 6th March at 9am to find out more about the residential and hear all 

about it from our Year 6 pupils. 

From Monday 26th February, we will be making some changes to the wearing of PE kits in 

school.  We are asking ALL pupils from Reception to Year 6 to bring their correct PE kits into 

school in a draw string bag.  Younger pupils will no longer be permitted to come into school in 

their PE kits.  This is to ensure that all children are looking smart in their full school uniform, 

and also to develop life skills and fine motor control.  PE kits should be: black shorts, leggings or 

jogging bottoms; white T-shirt and black pumps or black trainers.  If your child does not bring 

the correct items, they may be asked to wear items of correct spare kit in school. 

We have recently reviewed and updated our Positive Behaviour Policy which can be found on 

our website here.  We have introduced our three Golden Rules: 

  

Please chat to your child about our rules and what this means at school and at home.  We have 

set out our expectations which are on page two of this letter.  We expect all children to adhere 

to these expectations at all times. 

I wish you a restful break, and look forward to working together with you again when we return 

on Monday 26th February. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Siân Hamer, Headteacher 

http://www.littleheatonce.co.uk/
https://www.littleheatonce.co.uk/serve_file/24155830
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